
From: Thomas Cullen <TCullen@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 4:05 PM 
To: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella <Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: NFF requests for extension and video-link 
 
Good Afternoon Mirella, 
 
Thank you, much appreciated. We’d be happy to attend by phone. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Thomas Cullen | Policy Officer, Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5659 | M 0423 834 142 | Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 | TCullen@nff.org.au | 
www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
 

 
 

 
From: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella [mailto:Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 11:46 AM 
To: Thomas Cullen <TCullen@nff.org.au> 
Cc: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au> 
Subject: RE: NFF requests for extension and video-link 
 
Good morning Thomas 
 
Further to my email below, I advise that, due to other proceedings, there are no VC facilities 
available in Canberra on 3 April.  Are you happy to attend via phone?   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
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